
Cheyenne HPA CN-3 
November 3, 2008 Meeting 

Participant Comments (C) / Questions (Q) and District Responses (R) 
 

 
Q:  Is GMD 4 considering amount restrictions based on crop irrigated as a possible solution? 

R:  We’re not considering anything at this time.  This suggestion or approach can be done if desired, 
or not, if opposed.  Participation recommendations to the board will carry much weight. 

Q:  What is the district considering a “crisis level”?  

R:  We’re not considering anything at this time.  Whatever the participants consider a “crisis level” will 
likely define the “crisis level”. 

C:  There are weaker wells South of this designated HPA township.  They should have been included. 

R:  The sections they are in did not trigger either of the pre-set triggers.   

C:  Several scenarios – both hydrologic and economic – need to be run to see projections on future well 
yields. 

R:  This is a stakeholder position which will be provided to the board and which appears to be consistent with 
the HPA process and current statutes and regulations. 

C:  Everyone needs to be involved (entire GMD) – not just the HPA people 

R:  This is a stakeholder position which will be provided to the board but does not appear to be consistent 
with the HPA process. 

C:  The HPA needs to be expanded to the East, West and South to cover adjacent wells. 

R:  The adjacent sections did not trigger either of the pre-set triggers.  Will pass comment on to board. 

C:  Doing nothing is not an option.  Something needs to be done. 

R:  This is a stakeholder position which will be provided to the board and which appears to be consistent with 
the HPA process and current statutes and regulations. 

Q:  What observation wells are in Township 5-39 just East of this HPA? 

R:  There are 3 such wells shown in the West 2/3 of Township 5-39, but the only mapping we have with us 
doesn’t show the entire Township 5-39.    

C:  Want to continue discussions with a subsequent meeting when more producers can be present.  

R:  District will work with the board to set another meeting later this winter for this HPA, and sufficiently 
advertise to get the word out. 

 

(NOTE:  The above items were merely captured as comments/questions/discussion points.  No final decisions or 
recommendations were made by the meeting participants regarding any of them.) 


